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Dear Parliament of New South Wales. Driving past the light rail construction I shot the following 

short videos. They form my submission for viewing and discussion. 

https://youtu.be/4ZAhoRX4Ok8 https://vimeo.com/168796465 https://youtu.be/mse23tX6ZC4 

The gravity of what was enacted on the local residents and environment should not be 

underestimated. I trust these short films underscore this impact to your committee. Thank you for 

viewing my submission materials. I look forward to your review. 


